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Hi Josh,

At our last meeting the ACFC passed a motion to amend item 3C from our bylaws. The item currently
states:

Quorum: A majority of voting members of the ACF Committee, but no fewer
than 5 members, shall constitute a quorum, including at least one member from
the RCC and RTC.

We would like to delete "including at least one member from the RCC and RTC" so that 3C just reads:
Quorum: A majority of voting members of the ACF Committee, but no fewer
than 5 members, shall constitute a quorum.

In our discussion we agreed that this placed an undue burden on the RCC and RTC representatives and
was unnecessary in terms of having a recreation and a conservation perspective represented. Wright
made the motion to amend the bylaw and all were in favor.

Please let me know if you need any more information. Thanks for your help!

Daniel


